
 

Pupil Governors Meeting 

Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

Welcome 

Mrs Gwilliam welcomed us and thanked the Year 6 Prefects, Worship 

Team, and Sports Leaders for joining us. 

P & G Wells Pop - Up Bookshop and Tell Me Tuesday Talk 

Mrs Gwilliam thanked us all for promoting this 

event. The pop - up Book Shop was fantastic and 

everyone loved the new books introduced by 

Bridget (from the Hampshire library service). Mrs 

Gwilliam said all the books are now in the Elms 

Library for us to enjoy.  

SIAMS Inspection 

Mrs Gwilliam said a BIG thank you to the Worship 

Team for the part they played during our recent 

inspection. Our whole school community is 

celebrating as we got graded ‘EXCELLENT’. Mrs 

Gwilliam said all of us shine like stars in the 

universe living out our Christian values of: 

Courage, Compassion and Creativity on a daily 

basis.  



New Visitors Book 

Scarlett and Bea had a great suggestion of 

getting a School Visitors Book. It could be kept 

in the foyer and visitors could be asked to 

make comment about the School when they 

leave. Seb said it was a good idea as then we 

can remember the lovely comments we get 

from all the people who visit our school. 

 

 

Whole School Sports Day/ Sports Fest 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gwilliam told us that Sports Day will be on Wednesday 21st June. 

Sports Leaders will have time to plan and organise the carousel of 

Sports activities taking place for the first hour and then help run the 

Year group track races for the second half of the afternoon. Mrs 

Gwilliam told us that FOSS would be selling lollies after Sports Day. 

 

 

Minutes by Martha, Lola, Scarlett and Sam 
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